
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/10/2023 12:43:45 AM

First name: Solveig

Last name: Harrison

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the Forest Service Telephone Gap project. There's already

been too much old growth removed from Vermont's forests. I realize we can't do anything about logging on

private land, so we have to rely on the Forest Service to protect old growth in our public forests. The future of our

climate relies heavily on what we do now. We cannot afford to lose any more old growth. While the trees of

Telephone Gap may not all be old growth, they will never be old growth if they are cut down. Thank you.

 


